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General Membership Meeting Minutes 
Monday, January 14, 2019 

Fabled Table, 7:00 p.m. 

In Attendance (39) 
Kate Bechak, John Canning, Paul Carson, David Charlton, Laurie Charlton, Heather Fletcher, Donna Green, Jerrold 
Green, Beth Hackney, Beth Hutton, Heather Keller, Todd Kilgore, Susan Larkin, Jeff Martin, Ryan McNulty, Deirdre 
Menchaca, Jayne Miller, Gregory Mucha, Darylin Nagy, Glenn Olcerst, Molly Onufer, James Pastorius, Lindsey 
Pastorius, Ashley Piovesan, Brendan Piovesan, Amanda Primrose, Marirose Radelet, Danielle Ross, Nick Ross, Joe 
Rushing, Dave Seiden, Patrick Sweeney, Barbara Talerico, Richard Thompson, Erin Tobin, Andrew Wickesberg, Matt 
Williamson, Patrick Dexter, Joan Kimmel 

Introduction 
The regular monthly meeting for the membership of the Allegheny City Central Association was held on Monday, 
January 14, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room at Fabled Table.  The meeting was presided by Patrick Dexter 
and recorded by Nick Ross. 
 

Announcements/General Discussion 
 
Wickesberg motions to approve September and October meeting minutes; Canning seconds. Motion passes. 
 
Jeff Martin from of the office of Councilwoman Darlene Harris announced that council has begun taking requests for the 2019 
paving list. Ms. Harris has allocated $5k in the 2019 budget for air quality monitors in West Park. ShotSpotter is now 
operational in all of Zone 1. A post-agenda meeting on proposed gun control legislation will be held following the January 26 
council meeting. 
 
Kimmel motions to request Councilwoman Harris investigate removal of median along North Ave such that left turn may be 
made from all side streets; seconded by Charleton. Motion passes; Dexter to write request. 
 
Molly Onufer from the Office of Community Affairs made a number of announcements. 
 
Jane Miller from Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy presented on the state of Parks in the city. Residents were asked to complete a 
survey that can be found online. 
 
Dexter briefed residents on status of Allegheny Circle Ring Road project. Construction scheduled to begin in 2020. 
 
Dexter announced HealthyRide, Pittsburgh’s bikeshare operator, is requesting to install two new bikeshare stations in the 
neighborhood. Mucha motions to approve letter of support; Green seconds. Motion passes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


